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United Nations Economic Commission for Europe 
To the Chair of the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee, 
Mr Jonas Ebbesson

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Belarus
(to be sent by interdepartmental post)

Implementation of the Aarhus Convention by the Republic of Belarus

Dear Mr Ebbesson,
The Ministry of Natural Resources and Environmental Protection of the Republic of Belarus (‘the Ministry of the Environment’) would like to notify you of the following, which is supplementary to the information provided earlier in reply to your letter of 5 October 2012 concerning the arrest and detention of persons concerned with communication АССС/C/2009/44.

The Ministry of the Environment sent a query to the Ministry of Internal Affairs of the Republic of Belarus (‘the MVD’). On the basis of the information received from the MVD, it has not proved possible to draw any conclusion about the detention of persons in connection with their public activities against the construction of a nuclear power plant in the Republic of Belarus.

If you require any further information about implementation of the Aarhus Convention by the Republic of Belarus, please do not hesitate to contact the Ministry of Natural Resources and Environmental Protection of the Republic of Belarus.

Yours sincerely, 
First Deputy Minister




V.V. Kulik
07 Markov 200 61 90
07.02.2013 Aarhus Convention 2013









